

Reception

Newsletter



10th March 2023

The Gingerbread Man

This week's traditional tale has been The Gingerbread Man! We have loved listening to the story, acting it out and designing our own gingerbread people! Children have written their own stories in books and we have thought about using our phonics to help us with our writing. Next week we will be baking our own gingerbread!

On Tuesday we have a great day celebrating Holi, we got together in the hall with Diamonds, sang colour songs and learned a Holi a dance together.

Parents Evenings

We have parents' evenings on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th March from 2.30pm. We will be putting out sign up sheets the week before so please make sure you sign up for a slot to speak to your child's teacher.

Dates for the Diary

14th March-Reception trip to Gressenhall

17th March -Red Nose day (come to school wearing something that makes you happy -dressing up clothes, pjs, school uniform, whatever!)

24th March- FOSSA disco

24th March- P.E. enrichment day - wear P.E. kits

28th & 29th March - Parents Evenings

31st March - Break up for Easter

18th April - Children return to school

21st April - Reception parent's maths café

5th May- Coronation picnic lunch for families

Maths

We have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes and their properties this week. We learnt about faces, corners and vertices and the names of shapes including, cubes, cuboids, cylinders, square based pyramids and cones and the 2D hexagon and pentagon. I wonder what shapes your child can find at home?

Gressenhall

Just a reminder that on Tuesday 14th March we will be going to Gressenhall to experience their Once Upon a Time themed day. Children should come to school in uniform with a waterproof coat. Please send your child with a water bottle and a packed lunch if you have not ordered a school one. We will be leaving and returning within the normal school hours.

Quick Reminder

We are collecting Lego vouchers and 5p pieces for the RSPCA visit.